
PETROLEUM   COMMISSION 
 

THREE MONTHS EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS 
OF PROPOSALS ON A1 LICENSING ROUND 

 
The Government of The Gambia, through the Petroleum Commission, has 
launched a Licensing Round, for the A1 Block, on the 7th of February 2022. 
   
Since the launch of the Licensing Round, we have received a number of requests 
to extend the deadline for the submission of proposals, which is scheduled for 6th 
June 2022. The Government welcomes these requests and acknowledges the 
need of many companies to have more time to finalize and submit their 
proposals. 
  
Therefore, the Government hereby extends the deadline for submission of 
proposals to 17:00 (local Gambia time) on 6th September, 2022. By this date, all 
proposals must be submitted in accordance with the requirements of the RFP 
document which was uploaded and available for download on www.mope.gm.  
   
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us on the 
following contacts:  
 
Director General: Tel: +220 996 3313 
Deputy Director General: +220 707 0790 
 
Email: petroleumcommission@gmail.com  
  
 

 


